
Guidelines for your safety and comfort: 
 

 

 There are mats & benches provided which can be shared by 

families and bubbles. You are welcome to stand, or to sit on a 

towel or coat, but please observe social distancing. 

 

 If queueing for an activity, please wait patiently and allow an 

appropriate distance. 

 

 Please supervise your children/parents at all times. 

 

 We rely on your contributions to make a living, so please drop 

coins into the box provided or use the tap-and-pay system. 

 

 Please do not stay if you feel unwell. 

 

 Please have a lovely time! 

 


